
   

  Friday 22nd June 2018 

   
 

School Snippets  
www.hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk         

admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk           Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Chappell 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The weather forecast is very 

hot for next week. Please 

ensure children have 

suncream on and bring 

sunhats. We will try to keep in 

the shade as much as 

possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  This week the whole school has been entertained by our 

annual Talent Show.  We are so proud of the wonderful talent we 

have within school; from comedians, singers and dancers to 

puppeteers and sports people – everyone who took part showed lots 

of Hemingbrough spirit to a very supportive audience.  The final was 

held this afternoon, the runners up were The Puppet Show (Benjamin, 

Samuel, Reuben and Oliver), Lucy and James.  The winner was…. 

Atlanta!  Well Done 

 

 

Last week’s sleepover was great fun!  All the children enjoyed an 

evening of playing games and watching a movie.  We were tucked 

up in our sleeping bags by 10 o’clock and up bright and early for 

breakfast on Saturday morning.   

 

Year 5 were invited to Selby High on Tuesday for a Specialism Day.  

They had an interesting day taking part in various workshops involving 

science, drama and sport.  

Reminder This Sunday, 24th June, FAN Club are holding a Village 

Garage Sale.  Maps will be on sale in the school car park from 9am – 

10.30am.   

 

Next Week… 

Mon June 25th  

 New Starters visit EYFS 

 Rounders Club (final 

session) 

 Balanceability Club (final 

session) 

Tues June 26th 

 Dodgeball Club  

(Group 2) 

Wed June 27th 

 Forest School Year 2 (am 

only, please send uniform 

to change into) 

Fri June 29th 

 Ice Lollies on Sale at end 

of day (50p each) 

 Hemingbrough’s Got 

Talent on Tour (6.30pm) 

 

The forecast is for very 

hot weather next week. Please 

ensure children have sunhats 

and are wearing suncream. 

Please name suncream bottles 

– children must apply it 

themselves. 

We have today sent letters to all 

Finalists, the Highly Commended 

acts, and those involved in 

backstage to take part in the 

Hemingbrough’s Got Talent on 

Tour show, next Friday evening.  

Please let us know if your child is 

unable to take part.  Tickets are 

available on Parentpay, and all 

are welcome regardless of 

whether your child is performing 

or not. 
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